
THE DECEMBER MEETING IN BERKELEY 

The six hundred twenty-ninth meeting of the American Mathe­
matical Society was held on Wednesday, December 29, 1965 at the 
University of California at Berkeley, in conjunction with the Annual 
Meeting of the American Association for the Advancement of Sci­
ence. I t is estimated that 150 people attended. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for Far 
Western Sectional Meetings, an hour address was given by Professor 
T. M. Cherry of the University of Melbourne and the University of 
Washington. The title of Professor Cherry's talk was Biharmonic 
boundary value problems. Professor Bernard Friedman introduced 
Professor Cherry. 

There were five sessions for contributed papers with Professors 
W. E. Barnes, Lee Lorch, K. A. Ross, J. L. Selfridge, and K. R. 
Stromberg presiding. 
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